

June 24, 2024

Dear Mayor and Council:

Thank you for your approval to hold Picnic on the Pier on the White Rock pier on Thursday, August 8, 2024. This much anticipated summer event raises \$100,000 annually for health care in our community.

To ensure another robust event, and ultimately the most funds raised possible for Peace Arch Hospital, we would like to serve liquor in accordance with local and provincial laws. Our catering team will obtain the liquor license and all rules and regulations will be strictly adhered to.

Thank you so much for your consideration, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Beck

Executive Director